
 
 

 
                   
                                                   
 
 
 
 
     
 

 
 
 
 

 
February 23, 2023 

 
 
 
 

RE:  CORRUGATED METAL PIPE & CONNECTING BANDS W/O-RINGS 
 
 
 

The Middle Rio Grande Conservancy District will be accepting Sealed Bids until 10:00 
a.m. February 8, 2023, for furnishing of Corrugated Metal Pipe & Connecting Bands W/O-
Rings price agreement. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 505-247-0234. 

 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Ricardo Varela 
Purchasing 
Agent 

 
cc: RFB file 

 


